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Full Planning 
 

 

Update 

An email was received on 22nd August 2019 seeking clarification on 
Section 5.0 of the Planning Committee Report, and in particular 5.1 
which states that a total of 64 neighbour notifications were issued. 

These notification letters were issued in response to receiving amended 
plans with a revised description to those individuals who had already 
made representations.  There were no neighbour notification letters 
issued on receipt of the application, as no neighbours qualified to be 
notified under the statutory requirement set out in Article 8 of The 
Planning (General Development Procedure) Order (Northern Ireland) 
2015.   

Recommendation 

That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree with 
the recommendation to Approve, as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report. 

 


